June 21, 2022 Summertime News

Bicycles.
We asked that all owners of bicycles stored in the garage parking spot to tag your bike with your name and unit number. This will allow us to move unidentified bikes and get more space.
Unfortunately, the response was very limited.
Please tag or perhaps we will offer these untagged bikes to organizations aiding refugees. Perhaps 1 month is enough time for tags to be placed: end of July 2022 ??


Parking:
Painted Floor Number and Different Deed Number.
The title for your unit should include a parking space number(s) which you own. At some point in our past – after 1986 - a floor number was painted at each spot which did not match. We have posted the two connected numbers at our website: PlaceduVillageSquare.ca without the unit owner’s name for privacy. This gives you an opportunity to confirm this for yourself. Email us if you see errors or have questions. E-mail: PlaceduVillageSquare@gmail.com   


Sharing Your Condo.
We don’t own a common guest/ visitor apartment together as owners, but you may be open to letting another owner use a bed in your condo while you are away. Recently one owner did this for another for a week, allowing a daughter and family take their own condo. The receiving owner asked for a good bottle of wine in payment. Please send us an email which we will forward if you are looking for an extra bed or open to hearing about opportunities to lend yours to:  PlaceduVillageSquare@gmail.com 


Electric Vehicle Charging Stations
Your board has been approached to look at charging stations for our garage. Electric vehicles are anticipated to grow in use. Installation is quite complicated, but there are some cost-reducing government grants available that we should not miss if we want to do this. Our plan is to offer an information session for all owners, followed by a decision process for owners. Perhaps we will be ready by the end of the summer. If you are considering buying an electric vehicle, please email us to help measure the level of interest. PlaceduVillageSquare@gmail.com


Electric Bar-B-Q s
A few years ago your board passed a motion to add electric Bar-B-Q s to the other charcoal and gas Bar-B-Q s not permitted for use at our condo. Recently, some owners asked that we allow electric Bar-B-Q s again; pointing out that they are a common part of many stoves and they are safe.
We are inclined to vote for approval. Any owners wishing to comment to are invited to send us an email. Email: PlaceduVillageSquare@gmail.com
 
Wine Bottles/Beer Can Collection for Charity
One of our residents has initiated a wine bottle/beer can collection next to the recycling bin for charity. We are happy to report this is receiving a lot of donations, but please remember, this is only for wine bottles and beer cans. Soda cans, water bottles, etc. should continue to be placed in the recycling bin. Thanks.


Notices
In addition to emails advising work or maintenance, paper notices about upcoming work are also posted by the elevator lobbies. Owners are invited to post other notices on the two bulletin boards in each garage lobby.


Courtyard
Three cheers for our gardeners! We all are enjoying the beautiful front courtyard, looking lovely this summer.

Back Gate
A chronic problem, but there is another plan to fix it underway.

